
From September 2023, Victoria has a 
new Mental Health and Wellbeing Act. 

This means there will be important and 
positive changes for Victorians 
receiving mental health and wellbeing 
treatment, care and support – as well 
as their families, carers, supporters, 
and the workforce. 

The new Act puts people at the centre, 
so that all Victorians receive safe, 
inclusive and compassionate care 
when they need it and where they 
need it.

Achieving the highest possible 
standard of mental health and 
wellbeing for Victorians. 

Scan the QR code
to find out more about these changes or visit 
health.vic.gov.au/mental-health-and-wellbeing-act

There’s a new Mental 
Health & Wellbeing Act


